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California Attorneys Provide Compliance Tips on State’s
Workplace Violence Prevention Program
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In a bylined article published in the Daily Journal, Hannah Sweiss and Abby Putzulu provide

employers with tips to comply with CA's Workplace Violence Prevention Program, which goes into

effect July 1, 2024.

To read the article visit Daily Journal (subscription required).
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